

Association of Horizon, Inc.

3712 North Broadway, #335 Chicago, Illinois 60613 / 773-477-5170 www.associationofhorizon.org

Mar 19, 2023

Dear Friend,

The Association of Horizon is getting ready to host our 32nd annual summer camp and this year we are so excited to create our own music festival! Our theme this year is Horizonpalooza and we are working year-round to plan a fun-filled week full of music, activities, friendship, and memories.

We wouldn't be able to bring our ideas to life or have the ability to adapt activities or offer adaptive sports without your support. Over the years our community has had the opportunity to experience so many amazing activities such as canoeing, cycling, hot air balloon rides, escape rooms, hockey, archery, ziplining, horseback riding, and so much more.

LAVO TO THE CONTRACT OF THE CO

Dan Persak has been volunteering for camp for over 30 years. He says, "If I had to describe camp in one word it would definitely be 'family.' The friendships I

have made through camp go way beyond a friendship level. Camp people are my family."

Paula Vanier has also been attending camp for about 10 years, she says that her favorite part of camp is, "There are four things that come to mind when I think about camp: family, friends, activities and fun!! I'd like to thank our donors for

all their contributions that enable campers like myself to participate in activities we may not be able to do outside of camp."



We are very happy and grateful to be able to host in-person camp again this year and excited to share our journey with you! This year, Horizon will host over 100 adults with physical disabilities. At approximately \$1,000 per camper, the total projected cost is over \$100,000. This includes the campsite rental, medical equipment rental, insurance, supplies, activities, and food. In order for Horizon to keep this *free of charge* for all participants, we depend on generous companies and individuals.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. Please contact me if you have any questions. My email address is sawsan@associationofhorizon.org.

Sincerely,

Sawsan Abuosbie

Sawsan Abuosbie Camp Committee





Association of Horizon, Inc.

Annual Summer Camp Sponsor/Donation Form

Sponsorship Levels

• V.I.Platinum Pass - \$2,000

You will receive a personalized piece of memorabilia from a member of our community. In addition, you will receive all the benefits of the All-Access Gold Pass Holders.

• All-Access Gold Pass - \$1,000

Your name and/or logo will be printed on a banner that will be on display for the entire week of camp. This could show thousands of potential customers that your company has generously donated to our camp. In addition, you will receive all the benefits of the Members Only Silver Pass holders.

Members Only Silver Pass - \$500

Your name and/or logo and link to your website will be displayed on our camp webpage for the entire year. In addition, your company will receive all the benefits of the Early Bird Bronze Pass holders.

• Early Bird Bronze Pass - \$250

Your logo will be displayed in our event lineup that will be handed out to our camp population. In addition, a special thank you will be given to you in our August monthly newsletter that reaches nearly 2,000 potential customers.

Donation Opportunities

If a sponsorship does not interest you, we will gladly accept donations of any amount or in-kind donation to be used directly to help support the 2023 summer camp.

	Monetary Donation \$ In-Kind Donation Wishlist Link: https://associationofhorizon.org/amazon
Please make checks payable to: Association of Horizon, Inc.	
Company Name:	
Contact Name:	
Address:	
City/State/Zip:	
Phone	Number:Fax Number:
Email A	Address/Website:

^{***}Please send this completed form, your contribution, and camera-ready artwork (in Adobe Illustrator format, if possible) or letterhead to us by June 22nd in order to meet our printing deadline. We will gladly accept any donations up to the day before camp; however, we cannot guarantee that any contributions received after June 22nd will be listed on the camp banner and/or signage.***